Wendx Strangeway

From: Kate Bailey

Sent: 21 October 2016 16:31

To: Planning

Cc: Rona Charles

Subject: Comments on planning applications regarding ecological impacts
Hello

Please could bat informatives be added to the following applications if they are approved:

o NYM/20160614/FL Newbiggin Hight Farm, Aislaby

Many thanks
Kate

Kate Bailey
Conservation Graduate Trainee

North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage

Bondgate

Helmsley

York YO62 5BP
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